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To whom it may concern, I start by acknowledging that I agree that development and growth is 
necessary for a city to thrive. I agree that sometimes a solution to a problem may not be considered 
ideal to all stakeholders and concerned parties. This is why layers of protections and considerations 
exist - to balance the best solutions with long term considerations. One of the most important 
considerations long term (and short term) in the impact on the health of the area and the city - and 
this is why environmental safeguards are in place. Theses environmental safeguards are not to be 
traded for short term profit or short cut solutions. The Victoria Park development is not an 
emergency situation. It is baffling that our high levels of government would even treat these levels of 
existing legislation as negotiable or that they, as individuals, have the power to remove them. We as 
the people say no. No to illegal development and no to removing the established laws and checks 
and balances that guide our allowed developments. 
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